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HEWLETT PACKARD

AVOADALE DIVISION < Route 41. Avondale PennsyNania 19311. Telephone 215-268-2281 i
i

!

August 12, 1981

Mr. Earl G. Wright
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ctanission

!Materials Certification and Procedure Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D. C. 20555 .

'

.

Dear Mr. Wright: ;

We last talked see ncriths ago about our pl 19312 mily
;Ccenseddetector. We discussed a booklet that we planned to send j

to all our custmers prior to shipent of a detector. !

-

.

M1ile you did review the contents of this booklet via a typed '

draft, we did not have a final version to give you at that time. The ,

'

final version is now available, and I enclosed tuo copies for your
files.

,

;

Very trnb veurs, i

em. .

J' Peters !
'

JP/mlp :

Encl. '

CC: R. H. Kolloff i

Ttra Rothman
R5 der Schill !
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